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Leader's Message

Our team had the incredible opportunity to volunteer at Canine
Companions in Santa Rosa, CA. We worked together to spread mulch around
the property and picked lemons for all to enjoy!

After our efforts, the amazing team at Canine Companions graciously took the
time to give us a tour of their facility. We witnessed firsthand the incredible
work they do to train assistance dogs and provide support to individuals with
disabilities. We look forward to future opportunities to support their mission
and continue our partnership with this wonderful organization!
 
We're excited about teaming up and contributing our time through

https://mailchi.mp/landesign-inc/bloom-your-garden-and-hearts?e=[UNIQID]
https://canine.org/location/northwest/
https://canine.org/location/northwest/


volunteering with other organizations in the North Bay throughout 2024. It's
all part of our ongoing dedication to fulfilling our core value of serving our
community!



With Appreciation,

JJ Fitzgerald
Chief Operating Officer
Landesign Construction & Maintenance, Inc.

Spring Checklist

It's time to dust off the gardening gloves and delve into the seasonal
transformation awaiting our landscapes. From clearing away debris and
mulching flower beds to pruning dormant branches and assessing irrigation
systems, each task on the checklist plays a crucial role in revitalizing the garden
after the winter hiatus.
 
Below is our Spring Checklist. If you need help with any of the items listed,
don't hesitate to reach out. We're here to assist you in crossing them off your
list – contact us today!

https://www.landesign-inc.com/contact/request-a-bid.php


Employee Spotlight
 

Taylor Brown – Sales and Marketing Manager

Meet Taylor Brown, our Sales and Marketing Manager for Landesign. Taylor is
a seasoned professional bringing a blend of property management, sales, and
operations expertise to the landscape industry. With a solid foundation built



over three years in the field,
Taylor holds an AS degree in
Environmental Horticulture-
Landscape Construction &
Maintenance and is currently
pursuing her BA at Cal Poly
Humboldt University,
expanding her knowledge and
skills.

Outside of her academic and
professional pursuits, Taylor is
deeply committed to
environmental stewardship,
actively volunteering for
Sonoma State Parks. She and
her husband have chosen to
settle in West Sonoma County,
nestled amidst the coastal redwoods. As nature lovers and avid travelers, they
find joy in exploring the outdoors and embarking on adventures together.

We hope that you’ve enjoyed this month’s newsletter! Please let us know if
there is anything you’d like to see in future newsletters by replying to this email
or contacting us here – we look forward to hearing from you!

Do You Have a Landscaping Project in Mind?
Click here to contact us and get started!
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